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From: Larry Dalton <larrydalton@qwestoffice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13,2010 12:36 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: end manipulation

Hello all,

Thank you for taking the time to read this email. There is no need for me to re-hash the overwhelming evidence
on price manipulation in the gold and especially silver markets. Please do what is right and end the manipulation
by placing position limits on the metals (1500 contracts for silver) and don't allow hedge exemptions unless they
are legitimate. You have your smoking gun (Andrew McGuire) and the evidence is clear. Please do what is right

and protect the market.

Thank you,

Larry Dalton



